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November 9, 1961

Maurice W. Nittler
1755 So. Vallejo St

Denver 2, Colorado

Dear Mr. Nittler:
Thank you very much for your nice letter.
our log confirms that you heard us on October 30 when we were

on teste.

Sincerely,

«De Webster

Chief Engineer, XPTL

Your Capital Station e 5000 Watts of HI-FI Sound



